
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

A SPECIAL INVITATION FOR YOU! 

 

HUNTER JUNIOR HIGH PRESENTS 

HAWK SHOWCASE 
At Hunter Junior High 

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 26, 2022 
 

Begins promptly in the auditorium 

Orchard, West Valley, & Neil Armstrong @ 5:00 pm 

Whittier, Hillside, & Valley Crest @ 6:30 pm 
 

You will pick up a course selection card to choose your classes for 7th grade! 
 

All incoming 7th grade students (accompanied by a guardian/adult) 

are invited to spend the evening at this special open house. This is 

an opportunity to see all the programs and classes that are offered 

for students that will be attending Hunter Junior High School. 
 

If there are any questions, call the Counseling Center at (385) 646-5186. 

6131 West 3785 South, West Valley City, UT 84128 
If you live outside Hunter Junior Boundaries and want to attend our school, you must complete an  

Open Enrollment/Special Permit application at the main office before February 18, 2022. Or complete it while at this event. 


